NY2%.23.3

North York Community Preservation Panel

November 28, 2013

City Council

City Hall, 12* Floor West
100 Queen Street West
Toronto, ON M5H 2N2

Re: NY28.23 - Naming of a Proposed Public Street located south of
George Henry Boulevard and extending easterly from Don Mills Road

to Forest Manor Road (Ward 33)
Dear Mayor, Deputy Mayor, and Members of Council

This is to advise that the North York Community Preservation Panel does not
support naming this public street as "Helen Lu Road" as recommended by
the North York Community Council. The September 25, 2013 Staff Report

on this item, which states that the Panel supports the name, is incorrect.
We would prefer that the street be given the name of an early settler of the
area or a name which recognizes the history and heritage of the community.

Sincerely,

Geoff Kettel

Geoff Kettel
Chair

cc: Kerry Ferguson, Senior Ontario Land Surveyor, Engineering and
Construction Services
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